
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. : VS/PV/2024-25/Cir- 29                                             Date : 28/8/2024 

Circular for Teacher’s Day  
Dear Parent 

Namaste! 

We hope this message finds you well. As Teacher's Day approaches, we are excited to continue the heartwarming initiative 

we introduced last year, which was met with overwhelming enthusiasm from our school community. 

Our teachers continue to dedicate themselves tirelessly to nurturing and educating our students, making our school a 

place of excellence and care. Just like last year, we invite you to join us in expressing our gratitude and appreciation for 

their unwavering commitment. 

To make this Teacher's Day special once again, we are collecting thank-you messages from parents and students. Your 

heartfelt words or a short video message expressing your gratitude for the exceptional work our teachers do would mean 

the world to them. Please send your contributions by 31st August 2024. 

Here's how you can participate: 

1. Compose a heartfelt thank you message or video for your child's teacher. 

2. Send your messages or videos via email to the following addresses: 

 

Pre-School to Class 2 

thankyouteacher.nurto2pv@vivekanandschool.in 

Class 3 to 5 

thankyouteacher.IIItoVpv@vivekanandschool.in 

 
These messages will be compiled into a special presentation and shared with our teachers on Teacher's Day. Your words 

of appreciation will undoubtedly brighten their day and remind them of the impact they have on our children's lives. 

We encourage you to involve your children in this gesture, as it’s a wonderful opportunity for them to express their 

gratitude and recognize the efforts of their educators. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to receiving your messages of appreciation and making this 
Teacher's Day as memorable as the last. 

 
Warm regards, 

Principal 

Deepening    Roots  Broadening   Vision 
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